
 
 
 

14 March 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

It has come to our attention that an event describing itself as a Glenlola Collegiate Formal took place 

at Stormont Buildings last weekend.  

We wish to make you aware that this was not a school event and that the School’s name was used 

without our knowledge or permission. 

 

 

 

W E Thompson 
Headmaster 

 


